
 

 

Dear Voters,          November 2, 2021  

Please accept our sincere apologies for the unprecedented election issues experienced earlier this 

morning at our election locations.  It was brought to our attention many election issues were 

experienced throughout the county and state as well.  

Today, brand new electronic poll books were utilized for the first time.  As with any new technology 

sometimes there are kinks that often need to be ironed out. Today was a lesson learned by many.  

We are so fortunate that our South Plainfield voters are patient, kind, and understanding of this 

unusual dynamic today.   

As of posting of this notice, all voting locations are fully operational. Please do come out to vote 

today.  

Sincerely,  

Amy L. Antonides, RMC/CMC/CMR 

Municipal Clerk 

 

    

 

 


